
Winn Brook 
 Multicultural Night 

 

 

 

 
Please join us on Friday, May 17th from 6:30-8:30pm 

In the Winn Brook Gym for a fantastic night of food, fun, and a scavenger 
hunt! 

 
Presenting families will need to sign in between 6-6:30pm at the main 

entrance of the Gym at the Cross Street entrance. 
 

 
 

For questions, please email Michelle Miller at michebruno@gmail.com  or Polina Gasparian at 
polina.gas@gmail.com 

mailto:michebruno@gmail.com
mailto:polina.gas@gmail.com

